
Dear Parent/ Carers,

In the Spring term pupils in EYFS and Year 1 pupils will be participating in the tooth
brushing scheme in line with guidance provided by the Tees Community Dental
Service Oral Health Promotion Department.This is a local initiative to help improve
the oral health of children in Teesside.

In addition to their regular tooth brushing at home, the scheme aims to provide daily
supervised tooth brushing opportunities for each pupil in school. School has been
provided with all the resources needed and there will be no cost to families.
If you wish your child to take part in the toothbrushing programme in school,  please
login into the school Arbor App and give your consent.

If you have any questions or require any further information please contact school
directly.

Thank you for your continued support,

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sinead Ricceri- O’Neill
Deputy Headteacher
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